
USF College of Public Health Dean’s Lecture
&

Fourth Annual T. Terrell Sessums Award

Please join us Thursday evening, October 4th, as Mr. Mark Hertsgaard, delivers the USF College of Public Health Dean’s Lecture:
“Climate Parents and Generation Hot:  Protecting Our Kids From Climate Change”

The 4th Annual T. Terrell Sessums Award for environmental stewardship will be presented the same evening to:  
Mr. Joe Guidry, Tampa Tribune Opinion Editor

The lecture is free and is open to the public

USF College of Public Health, Samuel P. Bell, III Auditorium
13201 Bruce B. Downs Boulevard, Tampa, FL 33612

(Parking is available in lots 38B or 38C)

6:00 - 6:30 Light Refreshments
6:30 - 7:00 Awards Ceremony
7:00 - 7:45 Dean’s Lecture: Climate Parents and Generation Hot:  Protecting Our

Kids from Climate Change
7:45 – 9:00 Discussion and Book Signing by Mark Hertsgaard

Mr. Hertsgaard’s book “HOT, Living Through the Next 50 Years on Earth”
will be available for purchase during the book signing 

Mr. Hertsgaard will speak on climate change and solutions, offering a blueprint that all of us (parents, communities, companies and 
countries) can navigate for a better, safer tomorrow. Mr. Hertsgaard, called “one of America’s finest reporters” by Barbara 
Ehrenreich, is the author of five previous books that have been translated into sixteen languages, including On Bended Knee: The
Press and the Reagan Presidency and Earth Odyssey: Around the World In Search of Our Environmental Future.

Mr. Guidry, who will be the T. Terrell Sessums Award recipient, is the opinion editor of the Tampa Tribune and a life-long 
environmental advocate.  This award is named in honor of T. Terrell Sessums, Esquire, for his years of dedicated public service,
strong environmental stewardship and leadership that has made Tampa Bay and all of Florida a better place in which to live for all 
of us.

http://usfweb2.usf.edu/parking_services/maps/Parking_Map.pdf�
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